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21.02.19 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Assessment Week 
 
Interim assessment week will commence on Sunday 24th February 2019.  The children will be 
undertaking tests in reading, spelling, phonics, writing composition and numeracy.  These tests will 
assess the FLOs covered so far, this academic year.  These have been outlined for you in the curriculum 
maps, sent out half termly. 
 
The teachers have prepared revision lessons for children in class.  Should you wish to support your 
child at home, please focus on times tables, the four number operations, homework spellings and 
reading comprehension. 
 
It is important that your child attends every day and arrives punctually during this week. 
 
The assessment results will be shared with you during Parent Teacher meetings and summarised in a 
written report which you will receive on Sunday 24th March.   
 
Our final assessment of children will take place on the week beginning Sunday 26th May. I will be 
sending out information about the assessment tests and how you can support your child at home 
before the next holiday break. 
 
Regards,  
Nick Jefferson 
Head of Primary 
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